TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
FISH AND SHELLFISH CONSUMPTION ADVISORY

ADV-17

Samples of fish taken from Town Lake, Travis County, covered by the fish consumption advisory
issued by TDH in a news release dated June 21, 1990; indicate that the levels of chlordane have
decreased to an acceptable level. Consumption of fish from Town Lake no longer pose a health

concern. Therefore, the fish consumption advisory for Town Lake is hereby rescinded.

This advisory is effective October 27, 1999,

Issued fthis 27th day of October, 1999

William R NArcher ITI, M.D.
Commissioner of Health



